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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:48 PM on 20 Mar 2018 from Mr john osborne.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 9100 Adjoining And East Of Last House Adjoining And North Of Berry Hill Road Adderbury 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission for up to 53 dwellings with associated landscaping, open space and vehicular access off Berry Hill Road. 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr john osborne

	Email:
	

	Address:
	West Ridge, Berry Hill Road, Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3HF



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object on the following basis:
Proposed development will destroy the current aesthetic appeal of Berry Hill Road.
Its outside the proposed residential development area
Adderbury has already taken its share of new developments
The current health,education and road infrastructure is already stretched and planned changes at the Horton will make the situation worse.
The revised plan is such that that should this be approved further applications will be made to maximize the development potential.




